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Good afternoon  
 
I write with regard to the proposed development of Brooklands Farm and the inclusion of this in the Local Plan 2040. 
 
The lack of infrastructure required to support increased housing in this area and the South East of England is simply 
not there.  Only this week, a burst water main affected the residents of Chestfield that later led to a further burst 
further down the pipeline.  This shows that an already stressed and aged infrastructure is barely fit for purpose to 
support the current population.  It is simply not sustainable to add to this further.  
 
I object to further development due to a complete disregard for the lack of infrastructure needed to support this. 
 
I object to profit being placed before people and developers not being held accountable for ensuring further 
housing is supported with robust infrastructure and services.  Not just education and healthcare but basic human 
needs such as water, sanitation and a safe environment to live. 
 
I object to the lack of oversight by counsellors when deciding on such matters. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Melissa French and Mr Paul French        

 You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important  




